
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
The Illinois Department of Public Health requires all students entering or continuing in Grade 12 to show                 
proof of receiving two doses of the meningococcal vaccine on or after the 11​th birthday or one dose if the                    
initial dose is given on or after the 16​th​ birthday.  
 
Schedule your appointment now​. For your convenience, immunizations are available through your            
physician’s office, Walgreens Take-Care Clinics, and at Jewel-Osco pharmacies. The DuPage County Health             
Department also offers immunization services. Please call (630) 682-7400 for an appointment.  
 
Please return this completed form to the Health Office prior to the start of your child’s senior year.                  
This is a ​senior year requirement mandated by the Illinois Department of Health. Your child will be                 
excluded from school if this requirement is not met. Documentation may be hand delivered or mailed to                 
the health office or faxed to 630-424-6438. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Grabowski, MSN, RN, PEL-CSN 
Jeannine Glavas, JD, RN, PEL-CSN 
Glenbard East Health Services 
(630)424-7133 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name  ______________________________________________________ 
 
ID #     ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
The above student received the Meningococcal vaccine on ____________________________________________. 

Month/day/year  
__________________________________________________________________  
 Physician or Nurse Signature  
 
 

Physician Address / Phone Number 
 
 
 

WHERE EXCELLENCE IS TRADITION 
Ms. Joan Witkus, Assistant Principal for Instruction  ​•​  Mr. Kurt Johansen, Assistant Principal for Operations  

Mr. Antoine Anderson, Assistant Principal for Student Services  ​•​  Mr. D’Wayne Bates, Assistant Principal for Athletics 


